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Invitation For Bid
GSA-086-25
Computer Workstations, Laptops, and Tablets

Follow up Questions and Concerns received from Data Management Resources on September 25, 2025.

L.

Relative to GSA Response to Question #20 in GSA Questions and Concerns dated September 24, 2025, for the above
referenced Invitation for Bid, Data Management Resources, LLC. (DMR) respectfully requests for a minimum extension
to September 30, 2025, for the bid submission deadline. Recognizing that GSA is working against a funding deadline,
the extension to 9 AM on Monday, September 29, 2025, from the original due date of Friday, September 26, 2025, does
not allow bidders adequate time to secure pricing and bid security. The extension does not grant any additional business
days to secure pricing from off-island manufacturers, nor does it grant any additional business days to secure bid security
from financial institutions.

Response: Refer to Amendment #2.

Follow up Questions and Concerns received from Pacific Data Systems on September 25, 2025.

1.

Please confirm that the bid is now only for Bid Items 1.1, 2.1 and 3.1 and that all the other bid items have been removed
from this procurement.
Response: Yes.

2. Item 1.1 - Desktop specification, "Built-in speaker and microphone" requirement. Desktop computers do not come with a
Built-in Microphone. If a microphone is required for the desktop computer, will GSA accept an external microphone or
headset to meet this requirement or will GSA remove this requirement as was done for item 2.1.

Response: All questions and concerns in regards to this bid must be submitted to the General Services Agency via email
at gsaprocurement@gsadoa.guam.gov attention to the Chief Procurement Officer no later than Friday, September
19, 2025 close of business at 5:00pm. This is not a follow up relevant to the responses issued on September 24, 2025.

3. PDS requests for a reasonable extension to the deadline for this IFB, allowing bidders time to responsibly prepare their
bid package for submission, as provided for in 2GAR, DIV. 4, Chapter 3, §3109(d) and 2GAR, DIV. 4, Chapter 3,
§3109(i)3.

Response: Refer to Amendment #2

riafga Quitugua
Acting Chief Procurement Officer
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